
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 23rd June 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been making 

their own leaflets about Beale Park making 

sure that they use good sentence openers and 

adjectives.  The children then drew a picture 

to go with their writing for each section. In 

maths, we have been ordering lengths and 

comparing different lengths.  

Next week, the children will be taking part in 

Sports’ Day which is always good fun. They 

need to remember to wear their P.E kit on 

Tuesday rather than Wednesday next week. 

In Maths, we are going to be looking at posi-

tion and direction. We will also be looking at 

the book, ‘You Choose’ and the children will 

be doing some writing from this. In Geogra-

phy, we are going to be continuing to look at 

the different countries in The U.K.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Doodle 
Learning Maths homework and read dai-
ly. 

Children should complete one 
piece of homework each week 
from their Summer 2 Home-
work Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: apologise 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Tuesday 27. 6. 23—Year 2 Sports’ Day 1pm
– 3pm  

Tuesday 4.7.23—Meet the new class and 
teacher afternoon.  

Star of the week:   

2Franklin– Reggie 

2Hawking– Natalie 

2Newton– David  


